
DRAFT Washington Energy Committee 
November 14, 2013 

  
Present: Johanna Young, Al Krygeris and Andrew Hatch 
  
• Old business:  Al has dug out 2011 PU data to enter in the Port Folio 

manager. 
• Discussion on possibility of applying for a small grant from small grants 

coalition. Johanna mentioned the WCC once thought of applying for a 
grant for a booth on energy retrospective for Old Home Day. 

• Andrew reported that the New Era energy bills are lower, but give 100% 
alternative energy. 

• New Business: Some discussion about a questionnaire the committee of 
the planning committee. 

• Nhenergy.org has some good information on energy issues in its archives. 
• Discussed ethanol and EPA renewable energy standards. 
• Discussed what to put in this year’s town report. Johanna will write it and 

send it around for input. It’s due in December. 
• The committee plans to do a short survey at town meeting and have a 

raffle for those who participate. 
• There will be no December meeting due to the holiday rush. 
  
Respectfully submitted, 
  
  
Johanna Young 
Washington Energy Chair 


